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Subject 1:    Mrs. Jummai Nache (versus the ‘Willful Misconduct’ of one-size-fits-all) 
 

Subject 2: Testimony of the Nache Family and Dr. Gregory Hall before the US Congress 
 
Reference: Patient-Centered Clinical Care for African Americans: A Concise,  
  Evidence-Based Guide to Important Differences and Better Outcomes 
 
 
Dear Dr. Hall:  
 
Thank you for your efforts and bravery in the writing of the Reference.  Shortly after its publication, the 
University of Minnesota mandated that nurse Mrs. Jummai Nache be injected with the needles manufactured 
by the following individual: 
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As you are aware, the so-called COVID-19 mRNA “clinical trials,” that were hurriedly deployed under the farce 
called Operation Warp Speed, made no distinctions, such as ‘Patient-Centered’ vaccines.  Mr. Albert Bourla, 
former President Donald Trump, Mr. Anthony Fauci, Ivy League presidents, and so many more luminaries 
instead deployed a one-size-fits-all “vaccine” concoction that had previously been rejected, if for no other 
reason than the immediate deaths during the SARS-CoV-1 animal trials.  Persons horribly afflicted with their 
wares was/is Mrs. Jummai Nache and her family: 
 

 
 
On Page 36 of 50 (enclosed hard-copy, cover-letter-only) of my 19 January 2022 letter (to the individual 
pictured next) I introduced the Nache afflictions in a time-sequenced photographic review: 
 

 



8 August 2022               Dr. Gregory L. Hall 
Page 3 of 4 

 
 
 
I concluded that affliction section on Page 44 of 50, with a summary remark at-bottom.  Please note that Ohio 
Congressman Jim Jordan is an open courtesy copy, and in-receipt of my 19 January 2022 letter. 
 
On the enclosed USB drive I am sharing a highly-thrifted version of my COVID-19 letters file.  I first 
introduced the horrors wrought upon Mrs. Nache on Page 39 in my joint letter (to Mr. Anthony Fauci and 
Martha Pollack of Cornell University) of 27 August 2021 . . . a full year ago (Please see #21 and #22). 
 
Regarding, and in the context of your very good and timely book; which contains a theme not considered for 
one nano-second by Mr. Bourla or Mr. Fauci or Ms. Birx or Operation Warp Speed . . . 
 

 
 
. . . I am proposing Subject 2. 
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I am proposing, in the interest of true medical progress, that a Congressional hearing (of existing or dedicated 
format) be held in short-order to discuss and document the dire need for Patient Centered Clinical Care; 
not merely in the context of gravely needed justice for the Nache family, but as portent for competent medical 
education and practice; immediately and evermore. 
 
Regarding the justice needed for the Nache family, and so many more of similar mRNA “vaccine” induced 
misfortune, the knowledge that physiological and genetic differences should have, but did not induce dedicated 
and distinct medical practice and medicinal prescription comprises, in my view, just another example of what 
the PREP Acts defines as “Willful Misconduct.”  That is, the physiological, genetic, cultural and social 
differences of the African American community were known but ignored in the tyrannical deployment 
of the Pfizer mRNA contraptions worldwide.  The exemplar of that criminality is the affliction exacted 
upon Mrs. Jummai Nache and her family. 
 
Specifying that exemplar, I had contextualized the ‘Willful Misconduct’ exception to “Liability Immunity” during 
my recent interview with Mr. Stew Peters (please see ‘Video’ file on enclosed USB drive). 
 

 
 
Your comments are welcome; please feel free to contact me at any time. 
 

 

          Respectfully, 
 
 

 

 
          Paul V. Sheridan 
enclosures 




